
Big Summer 
Safeguarding Survey
Your Voice Matters
Please help us shape a safer 
Church by completing the 
Big Summer Safegurding 
Survey.  It’s your chance to 
share your honest thoughts: 
to celebrate what’s working 
well and highlight where we 
can do better.

It only takes a few minutes 
and we want to hear from 
everyone involved in the 
church, whether you’re a 
Parishioner, a Vicar, a Youth 
Leader, anyone.
Use the QR code or visit 
www.chesterdiocese.org 
to begin.
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